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Miss Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We are so glad that you liked the PUEBLO 
book. We are quite proud of it ourselves.

Although some of the copies were released
about Christmas time, we expect to give it more 
or less of an official publication date as of 
January 19th. However, we have no objection to 
having any dealers sell whatever copies they 
have before that time. In other words, the 
publication date will be just for publicity 
purposes. You may, therefore, send out your 
circulars whenever you wish.

The Navaho book sounds very interesting. 
We look forward to receiving it.

Cordially yours.
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